
                                                                                  
 
 
14 August 2025  
 

 
SYDNEY PHILHARMONIA CHOIRS – LOST BIRDS AT WHITE BAY POWER STATION. 

 
 
Dear Resident/Building Owner/Business Owner, 
 
We are writing to inform you of SYDNEY PHILHARMONIA CHOIRS - LOST BIRDS taking place at 
White Bay Power Station on the following dates and times: 
 
Set Up 
Thursday 14 August – Friday 15 August (08:00 - 22:00 daily)  
Saturday 16 August (08:00 - 13:00) 
  
Event Live 
Saturday 16 August (14:30 – 17:30) 
  
Pack Down 
Saturday 16 August (17:30 – 22:00) 
  
We aim to keep the disruption to a minimum and would like residents to be aware of the following: 
  

● Noise: The event is a fully acoustic choral event, complemented with a piano and string 
quartet. The whole performance is not amplified. 

● Traffic: Increased traffic may occur around Robert St. The ring road of White Bay Power 
Station will be utilised for car share or public drop-off and pickup. 

● Crowds: Expect increased foot traffic during event hours and at the conclusion of the event. 
Attendees have been provided instructions on getting to the venue and security staff will be 
onsite to ensure safety and minimise disruption. We are anticipating approx. 1000 attendees 
between 14:30 – 16:40. 
 

For any queries or concerns during the event, please contact the event hotline number on 0494 156 
926. 

 


